
                                                                                MINUTES 

                                                                       DECEMBER 6, 2021 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth and Attorney Joe 

Kerwin.  There  were no additional attendees. Minutes from the previous meeting and Treasurers report 

were approved. 

RESIDENT/PROPERTY OWNER CONCERNS: 

The Board discussed a concern from resident at 348 Dayton Street relating to the property  located on 

the corner of West Broad Street and Dayton Street.  The concern was if the remaining  west wall of the  

building would fall, it would fall onto the power lines. ACTION COMPLETED. Township Supervisor 

completed a visual inspection and it was determined that the wall would not fall onto the power lines. 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

Reviewed a letter received from the Dauphin County Office of Community & Development relating to 

the kick off meeting for the New Dauphin County Infrastructure Programs. 

Pipe replacements have been completed for the piping we have on hand. 

The Tarco Leaf Vacuum has been repaired and is operating properly. 

The new AC/HP unit has been installed in the Township office location. 

The new Security Camera system for the Township complex is scheduled for installation in early January 

of 2022. 

Discussed the resurfacing project for Dayton Street. 

Board Of Supervisors Meeting Dates for 2022. 

 Motion to accept the 2022 Budget by Ronald Paul and second by Tom Shuttlesworth. 

 

  


